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SPRING FAIR 
We are really looking forward to the Spring Fair coming up this Saturday. It is the P&C’s major 
fundraiser for the year and we really appreciate the amazing job our hard working parents and 
citizens do to make this a success. The P & C are still looking for volunteers for a few time slots 
on the day, so please let them know if you are able to help out. Remember that the Spring Fair is 
from 10am to 2pm and to make sure we are all being respectful to the school’s neighbours 
throughout this time. 
 
ROAD WORKS 
I have had contact with the supervisors of the road works that have been taking place along  
Wallaga Lake Road. They are due to start work directly out the front of the school and are kindly 
waiting for our Spring Fair to take place first. This means work out the front will commence on 
Sunday, 25 November and for the week following. During this time there will no parking on the 
road out the front of the school. Students will still be able to leave the school grounds as they 
usually do. 
 
FOUR WINDS 
Last Friday, our students were part of the Four Winds Youth Music Festival School’s Showcase 
Day. Stage 3 students were part of the world premiere of the song ‘Bermi and Back’ as well as 
the massed percussion performance led by Greg Sheehan. Stage 2 students performed ‘Silver 
Birch’, ‘My Paddle’ and ‘Headstrong Horses’ with Tathra Public School. Stage 1 students were 
also part of the primed percussion. It was an enjoyable experience for our students and a  
wonderful opportunity to showcase what they’ve been learning with Greg and Geoffrey this  
semester. Thank you Lara Crew of Four Winds for collaborating to make it such a special event 
for the children. 
Brendan Constable - Principal 

Book Fair 
It was out of this world! 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Book 

Fair - it was wonderful to see all the families at 

school for the parade and  in the Library buying 

books! We sold $4500 worth of books, which 

means we have new books to the value of $1550 
for our Library! Congratulations & well done!  

Special thanks to Peta for her amazing efforts  

before, during & after the Book Fair. Also thank 

you to Ros, Natalie & Miss Smith for their help.         

Narelle Pearson 



  School hats  
available at  
the office 

$7 

CALENDAR & BUDGET 

21 NOV Year 6 Kids In2Uni Visit  

23 NOV Infants Assembly @ 2.30pm  

24 NOV Spring Fair 10am-2pm  

28 NOV Stage 3 Robotics @ NHS $5 

3-14 DEC Swimming Scheme $90/$60 

12 DEC Presentation Day @ 10am  

13 DEC Year 6 Farewell  

17 DEC Class Party Day  

19 DEC Last Day of Term 4  

30 JAN First Day of Term 1 2019 for Students Years 1-6  

 

1 CARD Heath, Isabella G 
 

 

HONOUR CARDS 

Search for Bermagui Public 

School in the Google Play 

Store or Apple App Store and 

install. 

SCHOOL SWIMMING 
 

Last week students from 

Year 2 to Year 6 were  

given School swimming 

notes. School swimming 

is for students who have 

not reached a satisfactory 

standard of water safety 

and survival skills. Those  

unable to swim 25metres confidently unaided in deep water, are  

eligible to participate in the School Swimming and Water Safety 

Program. Instruction will take place at Cobargo Pool. The  

Program will continue daily for two weeks from Monday, 3  

December to Friday, 14 December, departing school at 1pm and 

returning before 3:15pm. There will be no charge for  

instruction. The total cost for transport and pool entry for the 10 

day scheme is $90. The cost for students with a season pass to 

Cobargo Pool is $60. Please return notes and money by  

MONDAY, 26 NOVEMBER 2018.  

Miss Smith 

‘The Runaway’ book is available for 
purchase for $12.50, which is the cost 
of printing. Please contact Judi to  
purchase on 6493 4645.   



BOOK STALL 
The P&C Book Stall will be part of the Spring Fair again this year. This is a great chance for you to pass on all 
those books that you no longer want. There may be some children’s books that have been outgrown, or some 
novels that were much enjoyed that need to be shared with another avid book lover… Any donations of good 

quality books can be left at the Canteen on Wednesday or Friday mornings. 

P&C NEWS 

Kids Market Stalls Available 
$10 per stall 

If you would like to have a stall at the Bermagui Spring Fair, please complete an application form available at the school 
office to reserve your spot. Sell something clever you have created, grown or grown out of! 

CANTEEN  
VOLUNTEERS Wed   21/11   Janette G Fri  23/11    Beth H 
 

Big thank you to Justina who has donated her time to come into the canteen and paint our fabulous mural of fruit and  
vegetables making our canteen that little bit more bright and fun. Also to Mitre 10 for donating the paint, brush and roller 
too. 
 

Our il Passaggio style pizzas have been a great hit and would like to thank Hanna and Kristy at il Passaggio for donating 
the Pizzas and to all the helpers that have given their time to make these delicious creations for the canteen. Also a big 
thank you to Bermagui Fresh Food Emporium for donating the ham as well as Tania for donating some cheese that 
topped these yummy pizzas. We are always looking for Volunteers to help out and donations are always welcome. 
Sarah - Canteen Manager 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE  
1st Prize 

Three nights’ accommodation at 
Sapphire Valley Holiday Park 

In a bungalow for a family (up to 6) 

2nd Prize 
Magic Mountain 2 people day pass 

 
3rd Prize 

$50 Terrace Restaurant voucher  
 

4th Prize 
$50 Bluewave Seafood voucher 

 
5th Prize 

Faber Castell Art and Craft pack 

 
 

Please help the P&C sell these tickets.  
You can buy them for your family or  

on-sell them.  
Please return ticket stubs, money and any  

unused tickets to the School  
before Friday, 9 December. 

 

Tickets are $1 each 
 

The raffle will be drawn at Bermagui Public 
School’s Presentation Day 

Last chance to get your  
discounted fair tickets before this 

Friday.  
 Don’t forget to bring your  

swimmers and towel to the fair as 
there will be a dunking machine 

and waterslide available. 





Spring Fair Volunteer Request 
Please help us to create a fantastic day for our kids and town by helping out for half an hour or more.  There are only a small number of 
P&C members and we cannot possibly run the fair without your help. Parents, Grandparents, Carers, older siblings and any local  
Bermagui adults welcome. 

Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………..…………………………. 
 
Phone Number: ………………………………Email: …………………………………………………………………......... 

Thank you so very much for your support. These events are not possible without the generous  
donation of your time. 

 
 

□ I am able to help with setting up   

 

□ I am able to help on book stall 

 

□ I am able to help with facepainting 

 

□ I am able to help on cake stall 

 

□ I am able to help at the BBQ 

 

□ I am able to help with packing up 

My preferred time is (please tick all that apply): 
 

□ 8.00 - 8.30am (set up) 

□ 8.30 - 9.00am (set up) 

□ 9.30 - 10.00am (set up) 

□ 10.00 - 10.30am 

□ 10.30 - 11.30am 

□ 11.30am - 12.00pm 

□ 12.00noon - 12.30pm 

□ 12.30 - 1.00pm 

□ 1.00 - 1.30pm 

□ 1.30 - 2.00pm 

□ 2.00 - 2.30pm   ( pack up) 

□ 2.30 - 3.00 (pack up) 

SPRING FAIR—RIDE ALL DAY PASS 

Saturday, 24 November 10am-2pm 

Ride all day for just $20 (pre-purchased) 
(Tickets can also be purchased on the day for $25) 

  
I  _______________________________________________  would like ___________________ 
   (ticket purchaser)              (number of tickets) 

  

“Ride all day pass” tickets at $20 each — Total amount $_________________. 

  

Ticket Names: _________________________  _________________________ 

   _________________________  _________________________ 

  
Enclosed is cheque / cash (please circle) for  $_____________ (cheques payable to Bermagui Public School P&C) 

*  Tickets refundable if Fair is cancelled due to extreme weather 

SPRING FAIR RIDE TICKETS 
Can now be purchased through the Bermagui Public School APP using PayPal (Search for Bermagui  

Public School in the Apple App Store or Google Play Store). Online ticket orders can be picked up at the 

School Office, sent home with a student or collected from the ticket stall on the day (please keep a copy 

of your PayPal receipt to present upon collection). 


